
Greenaction is filing a lawsuit against the Navy and USEPA in 
support of the demands of Bayview Hunters Point residents 
for a Full and Proper Cleanup of all Radioactive and Toxic 
Waste at the Hunters Point Shipyard Superfund Site 
 

JOIN US AT THE PRESS CONFERENCE: FRIDAY, JUNE 28, 2024  - 12 NOON  

450 Golden Gate Avenue, San Francisco (between Larkin & Polk Streets) 

 

 
Objective: Greenaction is initiating legal action against the Navy and USEPA to mandate 
comprehensive retesting and full remediation (cleanup) of all radioactive and toxic waste 
at the Shipyard Superfund Site. 

Significance: Despite community appeals, the Navy and EPA have refused to require a 
complete cleanup of toxic and radioactive waste at the Shipyard, as they plan to leave 
some contamination capped even though  rising sea levels and rising groundwater will 
eventually flood and spread the contamination into neighborhoods and the Bay. This 
lawsuit aims to enforce their duty to safeguard public health and the environment. 

Important to Know: This legal action seeks environmental justice, not financial 
compensation, and will not affect other claims residents may have against the Navy and 
the government entities. 

Additional Benefits: A successful lawsuit will help protect community health and could 
create job opportunities through increased cleanup efforts. 

For more information: 415-447-3904     greenaction@greenaction.org 


